
Honored Supervisors 

I’m counting on you to vote unanimously to reinstate or increase funding for our Fire Safe Council. They accomplish a 

lot with very little to make our county more able to survive wildfires. Perhaps their most successful roles are to 

educate and get people talking with neighbors about what we can do together to prepare for fires. I’ll give you the 

benefit of the doubt and assume this proposed cut was an administrative error.  

 

Peggy Backup  

 


